
HARYANA FEDERATION OF UNIVERSITY AND COLLEGE 

TEACHERS’ ORGANIZATIONS 

(Affiliated to AIFUCTO) 

 Ref. No. HFUCTO/   43                                                              Dated : 1-01 -2011 

To 

The Chief Minister 

Haryana 

 

Subject: Immediate  notification of the revised pay scales for University and College 

teachers as per UGC Recommendations.  

  

Respected Sir, 

  

The teaching fraternity of Haryana Universities, govt. colleges and Govt. aided Private 

colleges seek to draw your urgent attention towards the continued delay in notifying 

UGC Pay Scales and Regulations in Haryana. The three member committee of the Vice 

Chancellors of KUK, MDU Rohtak and Bhagat Phool Singh Mahila University Khanpur, 

we feel is unnecessarily delaying the whole process.  The issue regarding release of 

comprehensive notification has been discussed at length with you by delegations HCTA, 

HGCTA, HFUCTO and FEDHAUTA. We request you to intervene and fulfill your 

promise made to HFUCTO delegation on August 26, 2009 at your residence that Haryana 

Govt. will UGC recommendations in total.   In this regard, we wish to convey that  most 

of the  states in the country have already done it quite prominently. We hope under your 

leadership, this vital notification will soon come out. 

 Due to the continued delay in the said notification,  college teachers  representing 

HGCTA and HCTA led by  AIFUCTO and HFUCTO leadership of Haryana will convey 

their feelings to in a mode of protest from, a dharna at HEC office, Panchkula on  January 

7, 2011. 

With  Thanks 

  



Yours Sincerely 

Rajbir Parashar 

Gen. Secretary 

Mobile:  09896262257 

 


